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FREE 
DINNER 

 

Respond to this email  

and we will enter you in 

our drawing for a $50 gift 

card to your choice of 

restaurants or gift cards*. 

Good luck! 

 
Congratulations to 

December’s Winner: 
 

Barbara Cogdill 

Advanced Power Tech 
 

Respond by January 16th to be 
entered in the drawing. 

* gift cards listed at bottom right 

 Northstar Electrical Services, 
Inc. started operations in 
1997. The President and 
Owner, Bill Tuturice, started 
out as a young electrician 
working for another company. 
He quickly realized that with a 
little hard work he could earn 
a master’s license and open 

his own company.  

 It started out of a small 
garage with customers he 
directly solicited. Many of 
those customers we still have 
today. Bill began to get busier 

and needed to hire helpers.  

 Bill purchased a building and 
began developing a company 
with employees and a 
stronger customer base. The 

building was 
renovated into a 
larger office and 
staffed with 
office personnel 
and company 
vehicles were 

purchased.  

 Northstar is now known 
regionally as one 
of the most 
professional 
commercial 
electrical and sign 
service 
companies 
available. We are 
paperless, have 
coordinators for 
different projects 

and services, and several 
technicians with master’s 

licenses of their own.  

 Our customers created us 
and we appreciate them 
immensely. Without the 
support of our customers, 
vendors, staff, and other 
business associates we would 

not be the amazing 
company we are 

today. 

 We thank each of 
you for your help 
in getting us to 20 
years of fulfilling 
business 
relationships and 
we look forward 20 

plus more! 
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